
Dear parent/carer

December is upon us! And with it comes 
the juggle of end-of-term performances, 

creative Christmas craft activities, the 
mammoth exchange of Christmas cards 
and not to mention the usual day-to-day 

learning timetable.

We're here to support you through this 
hectic yet magical month, as we are 

throughout the rest of the year! At Sir 
Edmund Hillary, we want your child to be 

present to enjoy all the festivities.

Research shows that regular attendance 
and good punctuality are crucial for 

children to achieve their full potential at 
school. Did you know education lays the 

vital foundations of a child’s life.

We aim for all children to have 100% 
attendance in order to make the most of 

the teaching and learning that is offered at 
Sir Edmund Hillary L.E.A.D. Academy. 

Please continue to ensure 
your child is in school 

everyday on time.
By working together the 

children can have the very 
best start in life.

Thank you for your ongoing 
support.
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